
 

 

Barum Class - Home learning week ending 7th October   

Thank you for coming to see our Harvest singing on Wednesday afternoon. The children enjoyed sharing 

their songs with you 

Barum class have written a new version of ‘The Highstreet’ in English this week. Next week they will write 

the own version of the story by choosing their own shops, naming the owners using alliteration and making 

up a shopping list. 

In Maths, we have finished our unit on place value and will start addition and subtraction next week.  

In science this week, we started our topic of ‘Animals including Humans’ and classified animals according 

to what they eat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to keep reading as much as possible - thank you! 

Have a lovely weekend  

 

Home learning: To support our science learning, can you choose a type of pet 

and decide whether it is a carnivore, herbivore or an omnivore and think 

about what the pet needs to be healthy. 

Use this Months of the Year Song to help  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MtESyRew2Lo

